

Jack and Jill Preschool September News 2025

Dear Parents:

We look forward to getting to know you and your child. We have planned an awesome year of learning for your child. If at any time you have a question, comment, or concern, please do not hesitate to talk to your child's teacher. Sincerely, Jack & Jill Staff

Theme/Bible Verse/Story

Bible Story/Verse: Jonah and the Whale "I called to the Lord, and he answered me." Jonah 2:2

2-5-back to school 8-12-Transportation: Number 1 15-19-Transportation: Letter L 22-26-Fire: Letter F 29-Oct 3-Safety: Letter E



Reminders!



T-Shirt Orders



Book orders due by 9/19

Upcoming Events

- 8/28 Parent/Teacher Board Meeting @ 4:30 PM
- 9/16 & 17 Donuts with the Grandparents
- 9/25 Picture Day Classroom A
- 9/26 Picture Day A & C
- 10/14 & 15 Klausmeyer Pumpkin Patch
- 10/21-23 Conferences
- 10/24 No School

Separation and saying Goodbye



Thank you to everyone who has donated items. If you haven't had a chance yet grab a car from our Snack/Supply station.

Every year there are a few children who enjoy an almost immediate and lasting feeling of delight about being on their own in the fascinating new world of preschool. But some confusion and fearfulness is common, even for those who have attended Jack & Jill Preschool before. Whether this is a child's first major experience in separating from parents or his or her tenth, the feelings are often painful and scary. Once it seems clear that their teachers can be relied on to understand and respond to their needs, the un-settling feelings and troublesome behavior will decrease,

except during stressful times. Connecting and communicating with your child's teacher when you say good-bye will go a long way toward making your child feel more trusting and com-fortable. Over time, goodbyes can strengthen

your child's belief that you will come back.

Good Bye Tips

*P∤an your goodbye routines together. Decide how you will say goodbye at pres¢hoo∤ and what you will do when you get home.

*Reinforce the link between home and school. Encourage your child to make artwork for their teachers and friends.